
 

 

 
 
 
DATE:  February 23, 2018 
SUBJECT: Henning Building Replacement 

University Park, PA 
 
Today Penn State’s Board of Trustees appointed HOK of New York City, New York to design the Henning 
Building Replacement at University Park following the recommendation of the Subcommittee on 
Architect/Engineer Selection.



 

 

 


